Mareh 19, 1973
Our eighty-seventh year

Professor O, D. Lovell
22101 Osborne Road g
Lakeville, Indiana 46536

Dear Professor Lovell:

We would like very much to distribute a promotional
piece soliciting subscriptions both to the Wesleyan Theological
Journal and the Asbury Seminarian in a forthcoming pastors' kit—

a kit or mailing which we send to all our pastors and which we call
"Just Between Us." Could such a promotional piece be provided?

I sincerely hope this can be done. We would need
1,300 copies, and we would be glad to do the mailing without
charge. : :

Sincerely,
P

lo . Knox
Publisher
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